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Legislative File No:  2010-0383 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council Members 

 

FROM: Paul M. Davis, Acting Director, Department of Public Service, 656-4685 

 

DATE: September 13, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: City File #E03-007C, Highway Easement, Crooks Road – M-59 Interchange ROW 

 

 

REQUEST: 

The Department of Public Services recommends that conveyance of the attached highway easement for 

Parcel #15-28-102-019 be accepted by Council. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The Michigan Department of Transportation is proceeding with the reconstruction of the Crooks Road 

Interchange at M-59.  Construction of new concrete sidewalk is included in the project and requires 

acquisition of the attached easement.  Rochester Hills staff met with Mr. Stolaruk, and as shown on the 

attached information, he has agreed to donate the highway easement to Rochester Hills in lieu of 

receiving payment. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The Department of Public Services is recommends that City Council approve the conveyance of the 

attached highway easement from Steve Stolaruk, President of Star-Batt, Inc., a Michigan Corporation for 

Parcel #15-28-102-019. 
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Attachment(s):   Signed Donation 15-28-102-019 
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     Map of Easement 
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